# Principal News · September 22, 2016

## Thank you: Golf Outing!

We received a check today from the proceeds of the Golf Outing. This fundraiser raised a total of \$6,800 and was split between the Boosters and the school. This is a tremendous help to our school. A HUGE thanks to Mark Kofalt and Steve Minning who were the contacts for this event! Thank you also to those in our school community who participated in the outing or who contributed to the project somehow. We are very grateful!

## FROM PTO: Magazine Drive Update

Our students are doing a great job selling magazines. We have temporarily run out of emojis, but expect to get more in, and they will be distributed to the rest of the students who had sales in the first week. Keep the magazine orders coming! Students are now aiming for the opportunities that will happen later this year: the Rock-Paper-Scissors tourney and chance to win cash, and the limo ride to Sweet Frog!



Girls' Basketball sign-ups due September 23<sup>rd</sup> and Grade 6-8 volunteers for Halloween Fun Fest

**Events:** Click on the hot links for details/registrations

• Halloween Fun Fest Oct. 23rd

### SPECIAL BASKETBALL and VOLLEYBALL WARM-UP SHIRTS and HOODIES

Orders for a special edition <u>pre-game warm-up shirt</u> are being taken until September 30. Delivery is expected by October 14. Don't miss this one-time opportunity! One large order will be placed, so make sure you've turned in a form and payment by 9/30/2016.

Orders are also being collected for the <u>St. Bernadette Hoodie</u>! I have Design #1 in the Dry-Fit version. I love it! The hoodie looks sharp and is very comfy. Hoodies are considered "outer wear" and may not be worn in the regular classroom, but they are perfect for the cool fall mornings, or for staying warm on the soccer sidelines. Place your order by September 30, and delivery is expected by October 14. One large order will be placed. Don't miss out!





#### <u>Picture Day packets were sent home on Tuesday this week</u>

Lifetouch will be on campus next **Thursday, September 29** for school pictures. Children may wear their school or scout uniform that day, or may "dress up" for pictures. This means that they may be out of uniform, but need to be dressed nicely: Collared shirts and trousers for boys, modest sweaters/blouses, and slacks or modest skirts for girls. No jeans permitted. Please make sure the order form and EXACT payment are with your child(ren) for picture day, **OR** order online ahead of time!

### For Your Calendar:

- Friday, Sept. 22: Spirit Day! Students may wear St. B. Saber wear, or any solid green or yellow shirt with uniform pants/shorts/skirts.
- Wednesday, Sept. 28: 8:15 Mass for grades K-8. All are welcome!
- Thursday, Sept. 29: Picture Day! See above for dress code.
- Friday, Sept. 30: Regular Uniform (If you wore your uniform for Picture Day, Ms. Ingram will give you an out-of-uniform pass for this day. ©)

Blessings,

PLEASE TURN IN:

#### **OVERDUE**:

• Federal Program Forms (I'm waiting on 42 families.)

#### **DUE TOMORROW**

Girls' Basketball sign-ups

izance G. Ingran